

30 March 2025

Call for Nominations for PEPPS Schools NPC Director

There is a vacancy on the PEPPS Schools NPC Board of Directors.

PEPPS Schools NPC Directors commit to the following:

- Collaboratively providing leadership, wisdom and creativity to strategic decisionmaking, policy development and other progressive processes that contribute to the general well-being of PEPPS Schools
- Attending between 4-6 Board Meetings per year and availing themselves to be present at school functions where possible.
- At least a three-year term of service if possible.

Ideally the prospective Directors should come from the following sectors, but are not bound to the following sectors: Financial, Legal, Education, Engineering or Construction.

Current employees of PEPPS will not be considered.

We call for nominations of suitable candidates. Nominated candidates must be persons who have served in the following ways:

- Active Parent Forum member of one of the PEPPS Schools
- A previous PEPPS Director or PEPPS Board member
- A previous employee of PEPPS Schools
- A past pupil of PEPPS Schools

Each candidate must accept the nomination in writing.

Nominated candidates will be shortlisted and voting will take place at the AGM on the 17th May 2025. Heads of Schools, Current Directors and the Chairpersons of the current Parent Forums will vote in writing. This voting process will be independently audited and the results announced to the PEPPS community immediately afterwards.

The nominee must forward Page 2 of this document, together with their Curriculum Vitae to Mrs Lea-Anne Cole: admin@pepps.co.za by the 10th of April 2025.

PEPPS Schools NPC Director Nomination Form 2025

NOMINAT		
2.	Contact Number:	
3.	Email Address:	
NOMINEE:		
2.	Contact Number:	
3.	Email Address:	
Signature	of Nominator	Date
I,, accept my nomination as a prospective PEPPS Schools NPC Director.		
00110013111		
Signature	of Nominee	Date
Signature		

Board Members: